
Submitter: Rebecca Boyle 

On Behalf Of: Oppose 

Committee: Joint Committee On Addiction and Community Safety Response 

Measure: HB4002 

Measure 110 needs to be repealed.  Under HB 4002 while OHA is "studying" drug 

use, three people a day will die of a drug overdose in Oregon.  By September 15, 

2024, the final day of this proposed "study," 202 more people in Oregon will have 

died.  This is absolutely unacceptable.  


